
 
SPONSORSHIP PLEDGE 

Dear Friends, Sponsors, and Vendors for the 2024 Show Year:  

A new show year is starting and it is time to start planning for the Mother’s Day Circuit, to be held April 30- May 

5, 2024. We look forward to seeing you again and THANK YOU for your support in the past. Without you and 

your support we would not be one of the most successful shows in the state of California. SLOCQHA also sponsors 

many college scholarships and assists local Quarter Horse, 4-H, and FFA youth to compete at local through 

national levels. We are also providing major contributions to the Cal Poly SLO Equestrian Team.  

This year’s show will once again be held at the fabulous Paso Robles Event Center. We have two additional days, 

April 30 for Cutting and May 1 for the special event Trail and special event Ranch Riding for 6 days of 

exhibiting. Attached is the sponsorship PLEDGE form, which, with your generous donation, will help us with 

providing our current show schedule and the $250 cash circuit awards, buckles, jackets, class and numerous 

prizes for exhibitors. There will also be many special prizes for the different divisions.  

The Mother’s Day Circuit is one of the largest and longest running events in the state. When you agree to 

sponsor, your name is announced during the show, your name is featured on the sponsor signs at the awards 

booth, as well as in the premiums for MDC and our two double-judged open shows held in June and September. 

Your name receives goodwill exposure throughout the year at all of our meetings and events. Also, please join us 

for the special Exhibitor Welcome Party on Thursday, May 2. 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you wish to sponsor the arena, buckle, circuit or class awards so we are 

able to get the advertising completed to meet print deadlines of February 20, 2024. THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

CONTINUED SUPPORT!  

If you have any questions please call Andrea Lombardi (805-990-0924) and Lori Crow (805- 234-6310) or email 

Andrea – MHL555@aol.com  

Thank you for your generous donations and continued support to the club. SEE YOU AT THE SHOW, April 30 – 

May 5, 2024! 

Regards,  

 

Andrea Lombardi SLOCQHA Sponsorships  


